WEST CHRISTCHURCH RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

Committee Meeting Minutes

The Hall On The Hill 4th June 2008 at 7.30 pm

1. Present: Chairman Jim Biggin; Treasurer Sue Shlackman; Maureen Biggin; Richard Miller; John Pendrill; Janet Robson; 
2. Apologies for absence: Terry Darch; Roger Hamilton; Norman Roper
3. Resignation of Terry Darch: this resignation was noted

4. Minutes of last meeting: The minutes of 7th May were approved. 
5. Treasurer’s Report: Income YTD is £230.00; expenditure £1182.91; cash at bank £2596.27

6. Membership Secretary: the 2008 subscriptions are being collected. The loss of Terry Darch will be covered by Jim and Maureen
7. Delegate to the Joint Residents Association Committee: John Pendrill had nothing to report

8. Delegate to the Herpetological Conservation Trust: Janet Robson had nothing to report
9. Delegate to the St Catherine’s Hill Community Centre Committee: Sue Shlackman had nothing to report
10. Friends of St Catherine’s Hill: Janet Robson reported that THCP are receiving DEFRA funding the use of which they do not have to consult upon. It was noted that the plans for the future management of the hill have been specifically requested.
11. PACT: Sue Shlackman had nothing to report
12. Planning Issues: Richard Miller reported his latest tree oriented dealings with CBC. Jim Biggin reported that paper laid before a CBC Planning Committee aimed at bringing TPO in line with other planning matters had been accepted. 
13. DCC Waste Strategy: the request by DCC for feedback on priorities in waste planning was discussed
14. Next Meeting: as various committee members will be on holiday in July and August it was decided that the next meeting will be in September.
15. The meeting closed at 8.45 pm. Next committee meeting is on Wednesday 3rd September at The Hall on The Hill 
